











## Year 6 SATs Meeting – Friday 14th January 2022.

Dear All,

On Friday 14th January 2022, from 1:15-3pm, I will be holding a Year 6 SATs meeting to discuss important information regarding SATs and moving up to high school. As well as this, I will be explaining ways that you can support your children at home with their learning and prepare them for success in the tests.

Your child will also be present throughout the afternoon and you will be working alongside them, supporting them with different tasks.

I am giving you plenty of notice in the hope that you may be able to find a way to attend the meeting.

I am aware that it is not always possible for people to attend events during the school day, however, it would be great to have as many of you attend as possible.

Any questions, please let me know.

Best wishes,

Miss Melton





